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ACTIVITIES IN THE COMMEMORATIVE CHAPEL 

    

Saturday  July 21: Delivery  of the voles at Broekhuizenvorst. 

 

 
 

Monday  July 23 artist/father  Jan Haen starts his preparatory work. 



Thursday  July 26: The official start by: 

                        

Harry Schraven, president of the foundation               Provincial superior Harry Jaspers cm with the     

dean  de Graaf Woutering and            dean. 

father Jan Haen 

                   

Many others followed      Even my own brother  was present     

                                        

                                                                    A cozy meeting afterwards in the open air. 



    Utmost concentration! 

   

       

Concentrated laying on the Floor. 

                                 
This women is 81! The youngest was 10.    Supper at the graveyard!  

 


